SHADE TREE COMMISSION
BOROUGH OF MATAWAN
October 12, 2017

MEMBERS PRESENT: Jerry Hourihan, Jr.
Councilman Mike Caldon

MEMBERS ABSENT: Larry Magee
Matt Schoffel

The October 12th meeting started at 5 P.M. Mike Caldon
approved the minutes of September 14, 2017 and Jerry Hourihan
seconded.

Jerry contacted Ricky Butler about the Rotary donation of a
tree to be planted at Clinton Street Park and perhaps some
shrubs at same location. Jerry will speak with Nancy Haddok
of the Rotary and discuss the type of tree the Rotary would
like to donate.

Mike call Garden State Landscaping to see when work will start
at Lake Matawan to clean up area from old 7/11 towards Broad
Street. No response from Garden State Landscaping as of

this meeting. On October 16, Mike will meet with Grace to
discuss our website in the future. Aall information about our
tree planting program will be incorporated into web site format.

Jerry stated that the locust trees at the Poet's Drive park
will be taken down by Garden State Landscaping.

THERE WILL BE NO MEETING IN DECEMBER 2017.
The following dates are for meetings in 2018:

January 11
February 8
March 8
April 12

May 10

June 14

July 12
August 9
September 13
October 11
November 8
NO MEETING IN DECEMBER

Jerry Hourihan, Jr. motioned to adjourn the meeting at 5:25 P.M.
and Mike Caldon seconded. The next meeting will be,

November 9, 2017 in the Environmental/Property Office at MMCC,
201 Broad Street at 5 P.M.
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